
AUI Inc., an EEO employer, is requesting quotes from DBE/MBE/WBE Subcontractors 

and Suppliers for the "Bridge Boulevard Reconstruction Phase 2" RFB 10/23/2022 for 

Bernalillo County. Categories include traffic control, SWPPP, manhole, pipe materials, 

RCP, asphalt, concrete, bridge joint strip seals, bearing pads, fence/gates, pipe 

materials, removals, metal railing, lighting, electrical, striping, drilled shafts, rebar, 

vibration monitoring, and tree removal. Interested Subs and Suppliers please fax your 

quotes to 505-242-9050 attention Estimating or email quotes to bids@auiinc.net by 

COB on, Wednesday, September 7, 2022. This project bids Thursday, September 8, 

2022 at 2:00 pm. DBE/MBE/WBE Subcontractors and Suppliers are strongly 

encouraged to respond. For project plans and specifications, contact Luke Wakefield at 

505-468-1733. Journal: August 18, 22, 26, 2022 

 


